
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Survey Autumn 2024 

Many thanks to the parents/carers who completed the school survey during parent consultation evenings. 

We had 56 responses (36% of all parents/carers) and one response equates to 1.78%. Please find below the 

results of the survey and a summary of the strengths/areas for improvement. 



6. The school offers my child a range of interesting learning experiences, including education trips, visits and extra-curricular 

activities. 

 

 

  

 

5. Explain your answer to question 4. 

51 parents responded to this question. 47 responses were positive with answers such as ‘issues are always dealt with,’ ‘any incidents have been 

brought to our attention promptly,’ ‘we have not had any issues regarding this, but trust that the school would deal with any issues promptly,’ 

‘the teacher informs you of any such incident and provides updates as required,’ we haven’t had any experience of this,’ ‘thankfully my child has 

never had any issues but should an issue arrive I would like to believe that the school would do everything in their power to address the issue to 

protect my child and make her feel safe and protected.’ 

4 responses indicated that they had ‘expressed concerns in an email,’ and that there were ‘instances when situations have not been dealt with,’ 

and that the school ‘does not deal well with bullying.’ 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

15.  Do you have any suggestions on how your child’s learning could be developed further? 

• Work sent home on paper to do with the children 

• After school enrichment programs where my child can become interested in other activities 

• More support for children with additional learning needs 

• Additional homework to prepare children for comprehensive school 

• Swimming lessons 

 

16.   Do you have any suggestions on how we can improve our school / school environment / building / outdoors? 

• Outdoor play equipment 

• Develop a sensory room 

• Wider school menu variety – give 2 options 

• Further develop the school field – sports equipment, pitches 

• Staggered finish times more than 5 minutes apart 

 

 Many thanks for your responses and suggestions which have been used to inform staff 

discussions. We appreciate your feedback and hope that we can work together to further 

develop our curriculum and school environment for the benefit of all our pupils.  

As Cwmfelin operates an open door policy, should you have a concern regarding an aspect of 

your child’s education, please contact the school or alternatively, speak to a member of staff 

who will be happy to discuss any queries you may have. 

 

Diolch  

 

Mrs J Edwards 


